
 

February 4, 2015 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Jeff King, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 341-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator King: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 112 by Senate Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 112 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 112 would amend existing law concerning citations issued by the Kansas Department 

of Wildlife, Parks and Tourism to make the issuing of citations permissive rather than 

mandatory. 

 

 According to the Kansas Department of Wildlife, Parks and Tourism, passage of SB 112 

would have no fiscal effect. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Chris Tymeson, KDWPT  


